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December 11, 2023 
 
Mr. Bhyrav Mutnuri 
Strongwell 
400 Commonwealth Ave 
Bristol, CA 24201-3820 
 
Dear Bhyrav: 
 
As of December 11, 2023, DrJ Engineering, LLC (DrJ) completed the annual review for TER 2009-02, 
which certifies that STRONGIRT® and STRONGIRT® ULTRA are compliant with the building codes 
referenced in Section 4 of the Technical Evaluation Report (TER). The scope of the certification covered 
is as listed in Section 6 of the TER, and the term of the certification expires at the end of the day noted on 
the TER as the “Subject to Renewal” date.  
 
In order to maintain your certification, a copy of your quality control manual must be sent to DrJ if it is 
edited or updated. Likewise, any changes to the design, manufacturing process, ownership, or structure 
concerning code acceptance must be incorporated into your accepted documents and submitted to DrJ 
for review. Inspection reports must also be submitted to DrJ as outlined in the approved surveillance 
program at the following frequency: Biannually. 
 
An annual review is scheduled for Quarter 4 of 2024. The completed TER is posted on DrJ's website at 
https://www.drjcertification.org/ter/2009-02. Please visit drjcertification.org or call us at 608-310-6748 for 
more information. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Evie Reinke 
Quality System Manager 
DrJ Engineering, LLC 
608-310-6721 
 
 
 
cc: Larry Wainright 
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